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October 31, 2012 

Mr. Eric Koch, Chief 

FloodSAFE Program Management Office 

Department of Water Resources 

P.O. Box 942836 

Sacramento, CA 94236-0001 

 

Dear Mr. Koch; 

In 2008, the California Legislature enacted and the Governor signed the Central 

Valley Flood Protection Act which directed the Department of Water Resources 

to prepare and the Central Valley Flood Protection Board (CVFPB) to adopt a 

Central Valley Flood Protection Plan (CVFPP).  On June 29, 2012, the CVFPB 

adopted the 2012 CVFPP.  The CVFPP is a descriptive document which 

establishes a vision and process for reducing flood risk in the Sacramento and 

San Joaquin River basins.  Regional Flood Management Planning (RFMP) is an 

important first step in refining and implementing the 2012 CVFPP and will 

engage local entities to develop a plan that reflects their vision for a “flood safe” 

region.  As part of the RFMP, the Middle San Joaquin River regional 

stakeholders group was established with local entities to collaborate and develop 

flood management priorities for the region in the form of a regional plan. 

With this letter, the Tuolumne River Trust expresses support for Reclamation 

District 2092 and local partners in the development of the plan.  We are also 

intend to support to this beneficial planning effort by participating in meetings and 

workshops, providing available existing information from our organization, and 

reviewing deliverables to support the development of the regional plan.   

We look forward to working with the District and the other local entities that will 

be part of the Middle San Joaquin River regional stakeholder group. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Patrick Koepele 

Deputy Executive Director 

 





East Stanislaus Regional Water Management 

Partnership 
c/o City of Modesto 

P.O. Box 642, Modesto, CA 95353 

November 5, 201 2 

Mr. Eric Koch, Chief 

FloodSAFE Program Management Office 

Department of Water Resources 

P.O. Box 942836 

Sacramento, CA 94236- 0001 

Dear Mr. Koch ; 

In 2008, the California Legislature enacted and the Governor 

signed the Central Valley Flood Protection Act which directed 

the Department of Water Resources to prepare and the Central 

Valley Flood Protection Board (CVFPB) to adopt a Central Valley 

Flood Protection Plan (CVFPP). On June 29, 201 2, the CVFPB 

adopted the 201 2 CVFPP. The CVFPP is a descriptive document 

which establishes a vision and process for reducing flood risk 

in the Sacramento and San Joaquin River basins. Regional 

Flood Management Planning (RFMP) is an important first step 

in refining and implementing the 201 2 CVFPP and will engage 

local entities to develop a plan that reflects their vision for a 

"flood safe" region. As part of the RFMP, the Middle San 

Joaquin River regional stakeholders group was established with 

local entities to collaborate and develop flood management 

priorities for the region in the form of a regional plan. 

With this letter, the East Stanislaus Regional Water 

Management Partnership (lead coordinating entity for the East 

Stanislaus Integrated Regional Water Management Plan) 

supports Reclamation District 2092 and local partners in the 

development of the plan. We are also pledging support to this 



beneficial planning effort by committing Partnership agency 

staff to participate in meetings and workshops, providing 

available existing information from our agencies, and 

reviewing deliverables to support the development of the 

regional plan. The level of participation from our agencies will 

correspond to our ability to provide valuable input to this 

regional planning effort. 

We look forward to working with the District and the other 

local entities that will be part of the Middle San joaquin River 

regional stakeholder group. 

Jim Alves, City of Modesto 

On behalf of the East Stanislaus Regional Water Management 

Partnership 

cc: Julie Rentner, Reclamation District 2092 
Matt Machado, Stanislaus County Director of Public Works 
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November 2,2412

Mr. Eric Koch, Chief
FtoodSAFE Program Management Office
Department of Water Resources
P.O. Box 942836
Sacramento, CA 9+:236-0001

Dear Mr. Koch;

In 2008, the California lrgislature enacted and the Governor signed the Central Valley Flood Protection
Act which directed the Department of Water Resources to prepare and the Central Valley Flood
Protection Board (CVFPB) to ddopt a Central Valley Flood Protection Plan (CVFPP). On June 29,
ZAIz,the CVFPB adopted the2O12 CVFPP. The CVFPP is a descriptive document which establishes a
vision and process for reducing flood risk in the Sacramento and San Joaquin River basins. Regional
Flood Management Planning (RFMP) is an important first step in refining and implementing the 2012
CVFPP and will engage local entities to develop a plan that reflects their vision for a 'Tlood safe"
region. As part of the RFMP, the Middle San Joaquin River regional stakeholders group was established
with local entities to collaborate and develop flood management priorities for the region in the form of a
regional plan,

With this letter, the Yokuts Group of the Sierra Club supports'Reclamation District 282 and local
partners in the development of the plan. We are also pledgrng support to this beneficial planning effort
by committing staffto participate in meetings and workshops, providing available existing information
from our agency, and reviewing deliverables to support the development of the regional plan. The level
of participation from our agency will correspond to our ability to provide valuable input to this regional
planning efforl

We took forward to working with the District and the other local entities that will be part of the Middle
San Joaquin River regional stakeholder group.

Sincerely,

CA^k' f V**t
Anita L. Young, t/
Chair, Yokuts Group, Siena Club
P. O. Box 855
Modesto, CA 95353

Cc: Reggie Hill, Executive Director, San Joaquin River Flood Control Project Agency, IlTMHenry
Miller Avenue" Dos Palos, CA9362O-978




